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April 12, 2022


Dear Member,

I am pleased to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of the New Clarence-Rockland Chamber of Commerce (NCCCR).

This meeting will be held on Tuesday April 26, 2022 at Friendly's Restaurant located at 1756 Laurier Street, Rockland.  A free beverage and snacks will be served at 6:00 p.m. followed by the meeting at 7:00 p.m.

R.S.V.P. by April 19th 2022 to info@ccclarencerockland.com

Here is a brief overview of the items brought to this meeting:

Networking, 
· Presentation and adoption of the financial statements as of October 31, 2021;
· Elections and swearing in of the 2022 Board of Directors;
· Greetings from the floor.

This year, a few directors are ending their term on the Board of Directors and we are looking for members who wish to actively participate in the outreach of the Chamber of Commerce.  Please send your intent in writing by April 19th, 2022. Please note that when voting, only members who have paid their annual dues may exercise their voting rights. 

If you have any questions about nominating or volunteering for the Board, you can contact Micheline Dupont by email at info@ccclarencerockland.com or by phone at 613-761-1954.

We hope that many of you will come and support the Board of Directors and share your opinions with us. 

You may also bring a non-member. This will allow them to learn more about the Chamber's activities and to expand their network among our City's merchants.

Yours sincerely


_________________________
Karl Parent
President of the Clarence-Rockland Chamber of Commerce
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